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Dear Dr. Putri: 

It is a pleasure to accept your manuscript entitled "A Case Report on Lateral Proboscis: A Rare Congenital Anomaly" for publication in The Cleft Palate-
Craniofacial Journal after final copy editing. The comments of the reviewer(s) who reviewed your manuscript are included at the foot of this letter. 

Thank you for your fine contribution.  On behalf of the Editors of The Cleft Palate-Craniofacial Journal, we look forward to your continued contributions
to the Journal. 

Sincerely, 
Jamie L Perry, Ph.D. 
Editor in Chief, The Cleft Palate-Craniofacial Journal 
perryja@ecu.edu 

Reviewer(s)' Comments to Author: 

Section Editor (s)' Comments to Author: 

Section Editor: David, Lisa 
Comments to the Author: 
Thank you for adding follow up picture.
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